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Information About Your Child Support Case 
January 16, 2023 
 
IV-D Case Number: 999999999 
 
Dear Jane Jean Doe, 
 
This letter is about your child support case for the following child(ren): 
 

Amy Marie Doe   Sheila Middle Doe 
Nicole Middle Doe   Jennifer Middle Doe 
Ellen Middle Doe  Tamara Middle Doe 
Shari Middle Doe 

 
We appreciate you working with our office, and we have returned your case to good 
standing effective January 15, 2023. We have told your Michigan Department of Health 
and Human Services (MDHHS) worker that you are now helping with your child support 
case. 
 

 

Stay safe, get support: If you think getting child support may put you or 
your children at risk for physical or emotional harm, call us at  
866-540-0008. There are options available to help you stay safe. 

 
Thank you,  
Office of Child Support 
 

 


